Home School Community Liaison:

Dear Parents,

Welcome back to a new school year. It has been great to meet some of you in the past week and I
will be continuing my house visits throughout the year to meet with more of you. If you ever
require my support or want to access to information or services please don’t hesitate to contact me.

I have a range of courses that will be starting over the coming weeks and months I am just waiting
on start dates for these. However, there is one course that is starting on Tuesday the 18" of
September in Mountrath library.

This will bera' basic computer course. It will be held over five weeks in the library from 10.30 to
12.30pm. This is a fantastic opportunity to get yourself up to speed with IT and computers while
the children are in school. It is free of charge and at present there are 3 places available.

During the five weeks you will learn how to:
e Use Word
e Set up, send and receive emails
¢ How to search the internet securely
e Online shopping

This course is for five weeks from 10.30 to 12.30, we ask that if you would like to participate that
you complete the five-week programme.

If you would like to sign-up you can contact me on 086-0452437 or you can contact the library
directly on 057-8756378.

I will keep you updated on other courses and initiatives that will be set up throughout the year. I'm
looking forward to working with all the parents of our school this year!

Gina
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